
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
***Mart Announcement*** 
 
Following latest measures announced earlier today by the 
government, all our Mart Sales are suspended until further notice.  
We are currently looking into how we can continue service for our 
customers both buyers and sellers while adhering to new restrictions. 
Thank you for your support during the past 10 days as we operated 
under strict protocols. A special mention also to all our staff who went 
above and beyond their line of duty over the last 10 days.  
Stay Safe  
 


